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5th April, 2017 
 
 
Re: Uniform for 2017/2018 Academic Year 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may be aware Sports Savers, the company who supplied our crested 
tracksuit jumpers last year, has gone into liquidation and won’t be able to fulfil any 
further uniform orders. 
 
We have tried to source a similar jumper, however, average cost per jumper was 
between €25 and €32. 
 
Our current uniform was chosen following a survey that every family, in the school 
at the time, had the opportunity to complete in February 2016. 
 
The second choice chosen on the survey was the Bodibro crested and initialled ¼ 
zip top for €23. This will now become the uniform from September 2017.  
 
The children may also continue to wear their current Sports Savers crested jumpers 
or pass them onto siblings. Our pale blue polo shirt and plain navy bottoms will 
remain the same. 
 
Ms. Lawlor and Leanna shall take orders for the ¼ zips from Monday 8th until Friday 
12th May at 2pm until 3pm daily. A €10 deposit per item must be paid when 
ordering.  
 
You also have the option of purchasing plain navy tracksuit bottoms to match the ¼ 
zip for €22. This would mean that the full tracksuit will cost €45. Sample sizes of 
both items will be available to try on when ordering. Purchasing the tracksuit 
bottoms through the school is optional.  
 
Uniforms will be available to collect in late June from the school and full payment 
must be made at or before collection.  
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We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, however, as I am sure you will 
appreciate the matter is beyond our control. 
 
 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Maria Brophy 
Príomhoide 
Roll No. 05070W 


